Supporting Statement

Site Address: Public Toilets
Chapel Street
Chapel Street Car Park
Egremont
Cumbria
CA22 2DS

This site is no longer in use and the toilets have been closed since 2013 due to
a cost saving by the Waste Department of Copeland Borough Council. There
does not seem to be any other facilities nearby in this area.

The building has been out of action for 7 years and all of its facilities have been
disconnected. The structure of the building is sound except the roof which is
unsafe. There are no plans to re open it as public toilets or for the use of any
other facility. The toilets are built on a car park and when the toilets are
demolished it will leave open space to create more parking spaces if we need it
in the future.
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